
From�the��
Principal’s�Desk…�

 
 

Tomorrow our school will receive our 
connected  classroom.   It  will  be  

installed in the Upper Division classroom.  Our class 
will move to the new room for the rest of this week.  
 

Our  students  have  been  busily  preparing  for  our 
annual Presentation Night which will be held next 
Thursday 9th from 6pm.  I invite all members of the 
school community to come along.  The P&C will also be 
holding a BBQ dinner.  If Lower Division families 
could bring along nibbles and Upper Division families 
could bring along a salad to share, this would help 
with catering.  Please also remember that tickets will 
be drawn for this year’s raffle.  Proceeds from this 
year will be donated to Luke Brown and his family. 
 

On  Friday  afternoon  from  2.45pm,  our  Year  5 
students will present their school leaders speeches 
to the school.  Students will then vote for captains 
afterwards.  Parents are most welcome to come along 
to support their children. 
 

Semester  2  reports  will  be  sent  home  next 
Wednesday afternoon.  If you have any questions or 
if you would like to discuss your child’s progress, 
please let us know. 
 

On  Monday  morning,  I  will  be  attending  a  short 
meeting in town.  This means that there won’t be a 
teacher at school until 8.30am.  Students cannot be 
at school until this time.  Thank you for your help 
with this! 
 

Our Christmas P&C Dinner will be held at the Grand 
Hotel on Monday afternoon from 6pm.  The P&C 
would like to invite all families to come along and 
have dinner and a short meeting with us. 
 

Have a great week! 
Brad Hunt 
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Term 4  Week 8 
1st Dec. 2010 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
DECEMBER 

Friday 3rd: Captains Speeches 2.45pm 

Monday 6th: P&C Meeting 

Tuesday 7th: Yr 7 2011 AHS experience day 
 SMASH Program 

Thursday 9th: Presentation Night 6.00 –7.30pm 

Friday 10th: “Boardies” Day 

Monday 13th: Movie & Popcorn Day 

Tuesday 14th: Record Day 
 SMASH Program 

Wednesday 15th: LAST DAY FOR STUDENTS 

2011 
JANUARY 

Friday 28th: Staff Development Day (staff only) 
Monday 31st: Students Year 1 to Year 6 return 

FEBRUARY 
Tuesday 1st: Kindergarten students start 

“SHARING   LEARNING   CARING”“SHARING   LEARNING   CARING”   

School Website:  www.kellysplan-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Brad Hunt’s email:  bradley.hunt@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 
 

 
Joel Croft - Great work in Maths 

 
Millie Edwards - Beautiful Handwriting 

 
Madeleine Scott - Excellent results in Spelling 

 
Liam Smith - Excellent Work Ethic 

 
Mitchell Foster - Great work in Reading 

 
Mitchell Hargrave - Helping the younger students 
 
 
 
 
 

Georgia Edwards 
and 

Oscar Alcorn 

 Award Winners for Last Week 

 Students of the Week 

Secret Santa 
 

Secret Santa gifts need to be sent into 
school no later than Friday 3rd December. 
 

Each gift is to be no more than $5.00.  The 
gift needs to be wrapped and clearly labelled with the 
recipient’s name.  Thank you. 



P&C 

Annual Christmas Dinner 
 
Date: Monday 6th December 
Time:  6.00pm 
Place: Grand Hotel, Armidale 
RSVP by Friday (for catering) 

Graham MacDougall  
0412 220 302 

(Leave a message if not answered) 
 

All parents and citizens welcome! 
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Presentation Night 2010Presentation Night 2010Presentation Night 2010Presentation Night 2010    
 

Date:  Thursday 9th December 2010 

Time:  6.00pm 

Place: Kelly’s Plains School 

Followed by a BBQ and Hamper Raffle Draw 
 

Lower Division families please bring along nibbles to share. 
 

Upper Division families please bring a salad to share. 

School Holiday Activities 
January can be a long month, if you don’t have a lot to do! 
 
Log on to the Armidale Dumaresq Council web site at 
http://www.armidale.nsw.gov.au/community/95940.html  
for a list of activities for young people available during 
January  
 
Be sure to check back regularly as new activities will be 
added as the information is provided to us. 
 
If you have any questions please email Sally Schofield at 
Armidale Dumaresq Council on  
 

sschofield@armidale.nsw.gov.au 


